
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Upcoming Intermittent Nighttime Work
Residents can expect overnight construction noise 
and lighting 
Crews will be conducting intermittent night work along 
Interstate 5 (I-5) between Lomas Santa Fe Drive and 
Birmingham Drive between 9 p.m. and 5 a.m. beginning 
Tuesday, February 21, and continuing for approximately 
four weeks. This work is necessary to resurface and 
restripe I-5, as well as install concrete barriers to ensure 
the safety of construction crews and motorists during 
construction. Nearby residents can expect intermittent 
noise and lights, and motorists can expect intermittent 
overnight lane closures on I-5. 

Restriping lanes and adding concrete barriers will result 
in reduced lane widths. Motorists can expect delays on 
I-5 and are encouraged to allow more time to reach their 
destination. Once the project is complete, lanes along 
I-5 will be restored to their normal con� guration with the 
addition of one carpool lane in each direction.

Crews will work to keep noise and other impacts to 
nearby residents to a minimum during construction. 
Construction schedules are subject to change. Your 
patience during construction is appreciated. 
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Follow us
@BuildNCC | @SDCaltrans

Sign up for updates at
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC

Text BuildNCC to 313131
to receive construction alerts 

Like us at
SANDAGregion | CaltransDistrict11

Call (844) NCC-0050

Email us at
BuildNCC@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com

San Elijo Lagoon 

About Build NCC
Build NCC is the � rst phase of construction of the North 
Coast Corridor (NCC) Program in the cities of Solana 
Beach, Encinitas, and Carlsbad. Build NCC includes 
extending the existing carpool lane on I-5 in each 
direction from Lomas Santa Fe Drive to State Route 
78, double tracking the rail line at the San Elijo Lagoon, 
replacing the highway and rail bridges at the San Elijo 
and Batiquitos lagoons, restoring the San Elijo Lagoon, 
and constructing nearly 10 miles of new bike and 
pedestrian trails. Construction on Build NCC began in 
early 2017 and will be complete by 2021.
Si desea obtener información en español por favor comuníquese al
(619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.


